February 28, 2014

Dr. Brian W. Eisenhauer

Director, Office of Environmental Sustainability, MSC#39
Plymouth State University

Plymouth, NH 03264-1595
bweisenhauer@plymouth.edu

603.535.2497

Greetings:

This letter is drafted to serve as official endorsement of the Plymouth State
University STARS report. We need to submit it ASAP, and only learned of the need to
get the president’s signature when trying to submit. As it is not possible to get such
a letter for over a week this is drafted to serve that purpose, and [ am empowered to
officially represent the sustainability efforts of Plymouth State University. A letter
from the president will be uploaded as soon as possible.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks, and have a great day.

Brian Eisenhauer



